
 
The Lassen County Transportation Commission 

(LCTC), in partnership with the City of Susanville, 
is seeking public input regarding a proposed 

Wayfinding Plan for the city of Susanville. 
 
 

 
A wayfinding plan uses a combination of signs, 
maps, and other graphic or audible methods to 
convey location and 
directions to travelers.  
 
A successful 
wayfinding program 
will assist the public in 

locating destinations and services located within the 
City of Susanville. 
 
 
Public input is being 
sought to provide 
the LCTC and City 
with design 
preferences, 
potential 
destinations and 
sign locations. 
 
Several designs are 
being proposed, and 
it will be up to YOU, 
the citizens of 
Susanville, to help 
decide which design 
most effectively 
represents our great City. 

Two public meetings will be held 
on Tuesday, February 3, 2015 in 
the Board of Supervisors’ 
Chambers at 707 Nevada Street, in 
Susanville.   
 
The first meeting will be held at 
9:00 a.m. and the second will be 
at 5:30 p.m.   
 
If you are unable to attend either 
meeting, you can contact LCTC 
Staff Cynthia Raschein or Joel 
Rathje at (530) 251-8288. Or you 
visit our website at 
www.lassentransportation.com  
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